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As indicated in the June Board of Directors Actions, purchase of four additional pool loungers was approved in response
to residents' feedback. 

An order has been placed and the loungers are back ordered with an expected 8/21/2019 delivery date.

Please email any comments to the BOD: wpha.bod@gmail.com
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